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I do not approve of demanding that all Washingtonians have to purchase electric vehicles. This is a
total waste of tax payers money as the vehicles can not go as far as a gas powered car before it has
to stop and recharge, which recharging takes hours and wastes time. Plus it is cost prohibitive to
replace the battery compared to repairing a gas powered vehicle. Plus the grid cannot accommodate
that much more power usage.


